
 

Parish Collections  
————————————————————————————————————————- 

 
Sunday 14th October 2018 

 

 St. Agnes  -  £616.87 
St Aidan     -  £395.22 

 

St Agnes’ team to count: Team 1 
 

September Standing Orders 
 

St Agnes - £953.00 
St. Aidan -  £90.00 

 

APF World Mission Collection 

Thank you for your generous support 

 

Page references for Mass  

Sunday 21st October 2018 
 

 
———————- 

 

Readings: Page 468 
 

Psalm: May your love be upon us,  
                    O Lord, as we place all our 
                    hope in you.           
                                 

Gospel Acc:  I am the way, the Truth 
                     and the Life, says the  
                     Lord; no one can come to  
                     the Father except through  
                     Me. 
 

Gospel: Mark 10: 35-45 
 

Romania & Suriname Projects 
 
 

If you are a parishioner who is 16+ and regularly worship at St. Agnes  
or St. Aidan’s you may like to help with our projects in Romania or Suriname.  

 
There is a group that meets every first Thursday of the month  

at 7.00pm at the Presbytery 92 Adswood Road.  

 

 
Baptism 

Baptism Preparation meeting: 

First Monday of each month         
St. Agnes’ church at 7:30pm 

 

If you wish to have your child baptised,  
you must contact the Parish Office on  
489 3085 and you will be booked into  

a preparation meeting.  
 

St. Aidan’s Baptisms:       
 3rd Sunday at 11am (Deacon)                       

4th Saturday at 12 noon (Fr. Anton) 
   

St. Agnes’ Baptisms: 
1st Sunday at 12.30pm & 2pm (Fr. Anton) 

4th Sunday at 12.30pm (Deacon)  

Donations of good quality 
clothes can be left at the back 
of either church after Mass or 
handed in to the office. 

They are also collecting any type of currency 
(coins or notes) including old English and  Eu-
ros. The money is then sorted, bagged and 
sent to a coin exchange. 
 

www.wearenugent.org 

Liverpool Roman Catholic Archdiocesan Trustees Inc. 
 Reg. Charity No. 232709 

 
Mission Statement of the Archdiocese of Liverpool 

 

Taking to heart the last words of the Lord Jesus, we will go into the 
world and proclaim the Good News to the whole of creation. 

The Parish of  
St. Agnes and St. Aidan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, 21st October 2018 
 

Twenty Ninth Sunday  
of Ordinary Time 

 
 
 

Year B 



 

    Prayer Requests 

    For those who are sick or in special need of our Prayers 

Vera Cummins, Philip Bromwell, James Soundie, Mary Organ, Thomas Clegg,  
Daphne Flynn, Aidan Morris, Maria Edge, Kay McNeill, Wendy Paveley,  
Elsie Blundell, Kitty Barnes, Maureen McGurk, Amy Adair, Eddie Doran,  

Sandra Rowley, Joseph Hill, Rose Sankey, George Gibbons, Nick Gregory,  
Averyll Fairfield Logan, Carol Atkinson, Sr. Ann, Christine Lees, Susan McDougalle,  

Pat Madden, Marion, James Taylor, Philip Gallagher, Ursula Erfani,  
Clare Pendleton, Victoria Hill–Edmundson, Wyn Graham, Josie Riley, Jennifer McLaughin,  

Caelan McKeown, Mary Davis, Jimmy Jones, Margaret Flynn, Aaron Carmichael,  
Triona Bromwell, Patrick McKeown, Maisie Pritchard, Janet & Ray Cragg,  

Maisie Linda O’Keefe, Margaret Sergison, Nancy Evans, Collette Garlick, Anthony Winrow, 
Kathleen Hughes, Philip Malone, Nathan Davies, Mrs Lynch, Peter Kelly,  

Roisin & Padraig McRory, Jerome Mitchell, Lawrence McClintock, Pauline Irvine, John 
Kennedy, Laura Mitchell, Sophie Bond, Colette Martin, Jennifer McKeown,  Christina Hill,  

Baby Sonny, Alan McMahon, Graham Dawson, Kathleen Keenan, Kate Williams,  
John Humphry, Rose Rawlinson, Marie Hunter, Nicholas Cragg, Sarah Doherty,   

Eileen Critchley, Terry Martin, Fr. Bernard Higham, Michael Ryan, Fr. Simon, John Mulcahey,  
Marjorie Clutton, Peter Lovelady, Margaret Murphy, Fr Nicholas Wild, Molly Kennedy, James 

Abraham, Ann Holden, Margaret Leadbetter, Mave Mooney,  
Brenda McArdle, Bridie Dillon, Kayleigh Martin, Tricia Andrews, Annette Devine,  

Teresa Dring, Bernard Riley, Anthony Wilson, Marie Keight, Mary Murray, Jack Cardwell, 
John Cunningham, Joan Peters, Kathleen Crellin, Glyn Jones, Kath Fadden, Baby Grace 

 

There are a number of young adults in our parishes who are terminally ill at the 
moment. Please remember them and their families specially in your prayers. 

 
 

Lately Deceased 
 
Anniversaries  
Denise Gittens, John Downie, Mary Lydiate and the Whelan family, Maureen Funnell, 
Edna Lowe, Sylvia Courtney, Bernard Mudge, John Fadden, Anthony Fargin,  
Stephen Tohill, Terrence Fury, Marie Jockins. 
 
 

Sanctuary Lamps week beginning – 21st October 2018                                                        
St. Agnes  - Parishioners of St. Agnes and St. Aidan 
St. Aidan   - Parishioners Of St Agnes and St Aidan 
 
 

Please ensure that details of your dedication are written on the front of the envelope  
and placed in the black post box in the Sacristy.  
 

Please enter your Gift Aid Number if you have one. Thank you. 

 

PARISH CONTACTS 
 

SISTERS: 
Helpers of the Holy Souls                    
Sr. Elizabeth    0151 480 7904                        

Sr. Mary Rose     0151 482 6895 
 

Sisters of St. Mary of Namur 
Sr. Barbara       0151 481 0968 
Sr. Gabriel       0151 489 1302 
Sr.  Louise         0151 489 1302 
 

PRIMARY SCHOOLS:                          
St. Aidan      0151 477 8370           
St. Joseph      0151 477 8990           
St. Anne’s      0151 477 8260 
 

PARISH CLERGY:                            
Parish Priest                                       
Rev. Fr. Anton Fernandopulle             
       0151 489 3085 
Deacons:  
Mike Whelan, Joe Morgan 
 

PARISH CLUB 
St. Aidan:     0151 489 9024 

 

‘Parish of St. Agnes and St. Aidan’ 

 

PARISH OFFICE/PRESBYTERY 
 

Main Parish Office: St. Aidan  
92 Adswood Road, L36 7XR 

Tel/fax: 0151 489 3085 
 

Office Hours:  

Monday-Thursday 9.00am - 12.30pm 

Friday  9.00am - 4.00pm 
 

St Agnes Church 
82 Huyton Hey Road, L36 5SQ 

Tel: 449 2209 
Mass cards available from either church 

 

Email Address:  
agnesaidan@rcaolp.co.uk 

 

For your information: 
Parish Newsletters are posted on  

Parish Website every week at: 

www.stagnes-staidan.org.uk 
Newsletter items by Thursday morning to parish office 

St. Aidan’s  
Parish Centre 

Memberships available 
 
 

TUESDAY                                                               
Country Night 7.30pm 

 

WEDNESDAY                                                         
Bingo at 1.00pm. Quiz Night 

 

THURSDAY  

Bingo 7.30pm 
 

SUNDAY 
Cabaret Night 

 

Function room for hire Friday, Saturday  
and noon Sunday. Provide your own catering  

or ask for a quote. All enquiries contact:  

Jacqui on: 0151 489 9024 
 

SKY and BT have returned to the 
club and all matches are on  

St. Agnes’ Little Church 
               

                   Sunday 21st October 
                     Alison and Joanne                   

 

                    Sunday 28th October 
                Janice plus one 

TAI-CHI 
Tai-Chi classes are being held in the 

Old School House on Tuesdays  
1.30-2.30pm 

All are welcome 



Rosary at St. Aidan’s 
 

The Rosary will be prayed on the  
1st Sunday  of the month at 4pm in  
St. Aidan’s. (during October it  
will be every Sunday)  

All are welcome. 

 
                                                  

Saturday  
 27th October 2018 

This will be held on the last  
Saturday of every month  

from 8am -12pm in  
                 Sr. Elizabeth Kelly’s meeting room 

 St. Agnes Church, Huyton Hey Road 

Car Parking 

Please pay attention to parking on  
the streets during Mass.  

Often cars are parked which makes it  
impossible for wheelchair users and prams 

to pass safely on the pavement. 
 

 

Residents also need to access  
their driveways with ease.  

 
 

Thank you for your consideration 

ST. AIDAN’S 
 

GARDENERS WANTED 
 

If you can spare any time to help out at  
St. Aidan with gardening.  

Planting, watering, digging, pruning,  
general tidying or just making the tea,  

could you contact the office on:  

489 3085 

St. Aidan’s Little Church 
               

                   Sunday 21st October 
                  No little Church 

                   Sunday 28th October 
                No little Church 

Holy Souls 
 

The annual Mass for the  
Faithful Departed/Holy Souls  
of our parish will be held on  

Wednesday, 7th November  
at St. Agnes at 7.30pm.  

 

Feel free to bring a picture  
or memento of your loved ones to be 

placed on the altar. 

ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

We will be having an open day on Wednesday 31st October 2018 at 1.30pm 
For any parents/guardians who are interested in admissions for children in  

September 2019  

St Agnes Little Church 
 

We are looking for new volunteers to be 
part of our Children’s Liturgy Team. This 
would only mean a commitment of 20  
minutes every six weeks, which equates to 
about 8 times a year.   
We would really welcome your help. 
The only criteria is you need to be DBS 
checked for safeguarding  purposes which 
is obligatory to  follow the Liverpool  
Archdiocese guidelines.  Please ring the  
office for more information.       
ALSO, we would love some more people 
to be part of our ‘Welcoming’ group to 
meet and greet as we come into Church. 

 

Mass Intentions 
 
 

Saturday  - 20th October 
 

St. Agnes Mass 5.30pm  - Edna Lowe, Sissy McCourt 
 

Sunday 21st October—Twenty-Ninth Sunday of Ordinary Time 
 
St Aidan Mass    9.30am – John Downie, Mary Lydiate & The Whelan Family 
St Agnes Mass 11.00am – Gerry Ball, Denise Gittens 
 

Monday 22nd October  -  Memorial of St Teresa of Avila, Doctor and Virgin 
 

St Agnes Celebration of the Word and Communion 9.30am 
 
Tuesday 23rd October 
St Aidan an hour  before the Blessed Sacrament  12 noon 
 

Wednesday 24th October -  
 

St Agnes 7.30pm  Celebration of the Word and Communion  
 

Thursday  25th October  -   
 

No Mass 
 

Friday   26th October 

 

St Aidan  12 noon  -  Volunteers of St.Agnes & St. Aidan 
 

Saturday  - 27th October 
 

St. Agnes Mass 5.30pm  -Richard Cain, Doris Yoxon (SI) 
 

Sunday 28th October—Thirtieth Sunday of Ordinary Time 
 
St Aidan Mass    9.30am – Sylvia Courtney, Bernard Mudge, John Fadden  
St Agnes Mass 11.00am –  Georgina Dunn, Laurence Dunn, Lucy Starbuck, 
        Maureen Funnell 
 

 

Confessions:  Saturday at St. Agnes 5pm- 5.20pm                                                 

and Friday after 12 noon Mass at St. Aidan’s (Until there is nobody waiting) 

—————— 

Please contact the Parish office if you would like an anniversary added  
to the Prayer List in the Newsletter. Thank you.  



World Mission Day 
 

We began ‘’ We Can Make A Difference project (WCMAD) in 2008, on World  
Mission Sunday. As we celebrate World Mission Sunday 2018, I would like to 
thank all those parishioners who have travelled to our WCMAD missions abroad. 
Thank you for digging into your own personal resources to travel (flights) and for 
accommodation for various missions abroad.  We are really blessed with the    
generosity of our  parishioners at St Agnes and St. Aidan.  Every penny you have 
raised was well spent directly for the work abroad.  You have made a huge        
difference to the lives of many children and adults in many parts of the world.  
      

Your lives like diamonds continue to reflect the light and love of Christ to the 

world. 

 Thank you again for your goodness and generosity! 

 

Thank you also for your involvement in all other charities  
(SHARE -KNOWSLEY), Mary’s Meal, Food Bank, Nugent Care etc) 

 
 
 
 

In the Apachi language there is no word for ‘guilt. 

There is no word for ‘shame’. 

Our lives are like diamonds. 

When we are born we are pure and uncut. 

Each thing that happens to us in our lives 

teaches us how to reflect the light in the world; 

each experience gives us a new cut, a new facet in our diamond. 

How brilliantly do those diamonds sparkle whose facets are many, 

to whom life has given many cuts! 

So when you feel that the rain is no longer playful but harsh, 

and when the snow has lost its beauty, 

hold your diamond in your hand. 

Do not feel shame, Do not feel guilt. 

Think instead of the way you may now reflect the light of the world, 

and be thankful for the new cut you have received on your diamond. 
 

  

` 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE OLD SCHOOLHOUSE 
 

 

‘Sometimes you need to sit in a quiet room in 
order to hear your own voice and not let it 
drown in the noise of others’ - Charlotte Eriksson 
 
 

The Old Schoolhouse on St John’s Road has 
opened a room for quiet reflection, a space to 
think, a place to pray. It is open to all who feel 
the need for a time alone with their thoughts 
and a chance to speak with God.  
 

Please know you are welcome to come  
anytime Monday to Friday 8.30am to 5.00pm 

SHARe Knowsley News Update 
 

In September we are starting English lessons in Huyton;  
Tuesdays 11am—1pm  Wednesday and Friday 12.30—2.30pm 
We are looking for volunteers to help in the classes as some people may need a bit more 
one to one support.  
If you are interested in helping in any way at all please get in touch with Margaret Roche 
either by email: shareknowsley@gmail.com or by phone: 07479 913 914 
Successful applicants will be subject to DBS checks. 
 
Unfortunately ASDA are stopping their Price Match Guarantee so we will no longer be 
needing your receipts. 
These will be hugely missed as some weeks we have made savings of up to £20 on the 
fresh fruits and other basic foodstuffs that we purchase for the drop-in. 
Please continue to support us - the need just continues to grow as we are constantly  
welcoming new arrivals.  
We are very short of toiletries at the moment so any donations will be  
greatly appreciated. 
 
Thanks again to everyone for your ongoing support                 Margaret 

Parish Meetings 
 

Parish Council Meeting (only for council members) on Sunday 
4th November 4pm at St Aidan’s 

 
Parish General Meeting (all parishioners welcome) on Sunday  

9th December 1pm at St. Agnes 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING 
 

Bereavement  meeting will be held 
Wednesday 7 November at 8.15pm at the  
Presbytery (Priest house) 92 Adswood 
Road.  All those who have completed the 
Bereavement  course are 
kindly asked to attend this 
meeting. 
 

Thanks 
                     Fr. Anton 

mailto:shareknowsley@gmail.com

